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 Bulletin 

The Bauder Vision is Building 100% Success  with Quality and Honor!  

Bauder will do this by  preparing all children for on or above grade 

level work in middle school and beyond by collaborating as  

educators and a community. 

Dear Bauder families, 

      Winter break is almost here and your children are  so excited.  At 

Bauder,  we continue our focus  on learning and your children are en-

gaged in so many educational opportunities.  It is inspiring  to see the 

transformation in the level of learning from the beginning of school 

until now.   The level of work and the amount of learning stamina your 

children are building is amazing.   Bauder teachers are working hard to 

support your children in rigorous academic tasks and your children 

are  rising  to the occasion.  We are so proud of the level of excellence 

we see from Bauder  children each and every day.  Thank you so much 

for partnering with us on this educational journey and thank you for 

sending children to school ready to learn and with a work ethic to meet 

the demands of challenging but worthy work.   Bauder Elementary is a 

reflection of our community and we are grateful that Bauder is a part of 

this community.   

     Your children are smart but they also have such big hearts.  It is so 

important that we provide children with the opportunity to grow their 

hearts as well as their brains.  Your children have supported and 

helped hungry families, schools in Puerto Rico, children that need 

clothing, homeless individuals that needed back packs among  many 

other  worthy endeavors.    As the principal of Bauder, I would not want 

to miss an opportunity to acknowledge how inspiring your children 

are.  They work hard to learn but they also have big hearts and know 

that they can make the world better by their contributions and thinking 

of others.  Your children do make the world better.  They are caring 

and thoughtful and I am so proud to work with them each day.   

     Children will be out of school from December 25 – January 5.   Re-

search indicates that children often lose some of the academic pro-

gress they have made by being out of school for even two weeks.  

Teachers  will be sending home some learning opportunities for your 

child to participate in over the winter break. This will support your 

child in the continuation of learning.  I have already sent the infor-

mation necessary to get your child on ST Math and I – Station from 

home.   We ask that you encourage your children to work  a little bit 

each day on activities that continue their learning during winter break.   

     Time goes by so quickly and your children grow up in a flash. It is 

our hope that your winter break be filled with joy and time with your 

children building cherished memories. Your children are a wonderful 

gift and we are so grateful that you share them with us.  Have a wonder-

ful winter break.    

Have a happy,  Lisa Bultmann   

 Message from the principal     December 2017 
Dates to Remember 

Dec. 14 Book Fair  Family Night (5:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 15 Enterprise Village 5th gr. (9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 18 Book Fair Night (6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 18 Winter Concert Kdg. & 4th gr. Strings  

 (6:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 18 Winter Concert 1st gr. & 5th gr. Strings 

 (7:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.) 

Dec. 19 STEM Intermediate (2:35 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Dec. 19 Winter Concert Chorus & Drums  

 (6:00 p.m.-6:45 p.m.) 

Dec. 19 Book Fair Night (6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.) 

Dec. 21 K-Kids (7:50 a.m.-8:25 a.m.) 

Dec. 22 Seahawk Celebration Day 

Dec. 25-Jan. 5    Winter Break—No School 

Jan. 9 STEM Intermediate (2:35 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 

Jan. 9 Boosters Meeting (6:00 p.m.) 

Jan. 10 All Pro Dad’s (7:40 a,m,-8:25 a.m.) 

Jan. 10 5th gr. EOY Meeting (5:15 p.m.-6:00 p.m.) 

Jan. 10 SAC Meeting (6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.) 

Jan. 11 Club Pictures 

Jan. 11 “Ready, Set...Kindergarten” (6:00 p.m.) 

Jan. 12 Coffee with the Counselor (8:40 a.m.-9:40 a.m.) 

Jan. 15 No School 

Jan. 16 STEM Primary (2:40 p.m.-4:45 p.m.) 
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CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

The following volunteers are our  Outstanding 

School Volunteers for this school year: 

Lily Cooper—Student 

Angela Wadsworth—Adult 

Ellen Blauth—Senior 

Their applications will be considered for the 

Pinellas County district awards to be an-

nounced later this year. 

Kindness—Character Word for December 

Being considerate toward others. Choosing nice & consid-

erate words  & actions. 
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Seahawk Celebration Day 

Friday, December 22nd, is Bauder’s Seahawk 
Celebration Day.  There will be special events 
throughout the day.  This is to celebrate our Bau-
der children’s hard work at school.  We are so 
very grateful for the effort that they put into learn-
ing each and every day.  

           Winter Break 

December 25th through 

January 5th 

 Lost & Found 

Please have your child check the Lost & Found for any clothing or other 

items that might be missing.  This is located in the cafeteria.  All items re-

maining on Dec. 22nd will be donated to Clothes to Kids. 

 

Class & Club Pictures 

Each class will have their picture taken on Thurs-

day, Jan. 18th.  Each 8 x 10 picture is $10.00, 

please make checks payable to Strawbridge Stu-

dios, Inc.   Also, club pictures will be taken on 

Jan. 11th.  Order forms will be sent home with 

your student after winter break.   

VPK Registration  News 

The VPK registration period is January 22 – 

February 2, 2018.  Apply during the Applica-

tion Period at reservation@pcsb.org .   Make 

sure to get a Certificate of Eligibility voucher 

from the Early Learning Coalition at          

elcpinellas.net/register-for-vpk.    Call       

727-588-6513 for questions or information.     

Pre – K 3 Registration 

The Pre-K 3 Application Period is January 22 – 

February 2, 2018 at reservation@pcsb.org.  

Please call 588-6000 ext. 2184 for questions or 

information.   THANK YOU to all the parents and family members that partici-

pated in Great American Teach-In.  The students and staff enjoyed 

all the presentations. SAC News 

The Bauder SAC continues to work on ways 

that we can improve Bauder.  We know that 

continuously improving our school is what 

makes us excellent and is what we want for 

every child.    SAC meetings are open to eve-

ryone.  Voting members are representative of 

Bauder demographics and are voted upon by 

staff or members of SAC.  Our next SAC meet-

ing is January 17. 

Bauder’s “Ready,  Set… Kindergarten”         Thursday, January 11, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  

2017 – 2018 KINDERGARTEN NOTES 

Kindergarten Registration for  the 2017 -2018  school year begins January 10, 2018.  To register for Kindergarten 

for the 2018-2019 school year:  

 **Be 5 years old by 9/1/18  **Be able to show proof of residency (2 forms of documentation with home address)  

**Have a Florida Certificate of Immunization (shots record)  **Have a physical examination certificate 
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